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This report outlines the availability and implementation of support schemes for low-

income students at the Uzbekistan State University of World Languages (UzSWLU). 

UzSWLU is a higher education institution welcoming students from various foreign 

countries, including Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, Kyrgyzstan. To ensure access to 

education and provide assistance to students with low or below-average income, the 

university offers various financial support measures. 

Support Schemes for Low-Income Students 

– Free Education: UzSWLU offers free education to students from foreign 

countries, including Tajikistan, Turkmenistan, Kyrgyzstan, provided they 

successfully pass the competitive selection process. 

– Grants: UzSWLU also provides grants and scholarships on a competitive basis 

for low-income students. These scholarships may cover part or all of the costs of 

tuition and accommodation. 

– Additional Financial Benefits: For students needing further assistance, UzSWLU 

offers financial benefits to cover tuition and dormitory costs. These measures help 

reduce the financial burden on students. 

Current Situation 

As of today, 48 students from the mentioned foreign countries are studying at 

UzSWLU, benefiting from the support schemes listed above. They have access to 

free education or grants depending on their financial circumstances. Additional 

financial benefits are also provided to those students who face challenges in covering 

tuition and dormitory expenses. 

Conclusion 

UzSWLU provides support schemes for low-income students, including 

international students, to ensure they have access to higher education. These 

measures contribute to diverse forms of financial support, fostering inclusivity and 

accessibility in education for a diverse student audience. 
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